
CIRCULAR

Grades: PN-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0095/2023-24 Date: 21st February 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are thrilled to announce that DPS 67A is gearing up for its FIRST EVER SPORTS DAY,
on 24th February 2024, Saturday, a day filled with excitement, athleticism, and
celebration of our school spirit! This event promises to be a memorable day for our
students, teachers, and, of course, our esteemed parents.

The invite for our sports day is attached herewith
Sports Day Invite: 2023-24

1. Students will report to school at 7:45 AM. Buses will ply as usual in the morning.
Students will disperse along with their parents after the sports day event.

2. Students will wear their House T.shirts and Sports track pants (given by the school)
along with shoes.

3. Parents are requested to be seated by 9:15 AM. Dress comfortably and consider
wearing sports shoes to join in the fun activities planned for you.

We encourage all parents to attend and cheer for their children, fostering a sense of
support and encouragement. Bring a positive and enthusiastic spirit to make this
inaugural Sports Day a remarkable success.

As we embark upon the final phase of this academic year leading to the Annual
Assessments, we wish to communicate that a meticulously crafted revision schedule has
been devised to equip your ward with the knowledge and skills necessary for a good
performance. It is imperative that your child attends school consistently during this period
to derive maximum benefit from these preparatory sessions.

Additionally, we would like to inform you that the class group photographwill be taken on
28th February 2024, Wednesday for all the classes. Kindly note that there should be 100%
attendance on 28th February 2024, Wednesday. Students must wear their full winter
uniform along with the ID card and must be well-groomed and look neat and tidy for the
same.

Warm Regards,
Sangeeta Dhamija
Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jWJhm1sFwZWjhwbGJ3T5EJwu3t98r0d7/view?usp=share_link

